
THE AVALON PTA PRESENTS

HALLOWEENHALLOWEEN

£3 payable

on the door

 Hot dogs served!

 No mobile phones 

Halloween 
Raffle£1 a strip 

to win a 
spooky 
sweet

 hamper!

     For Health and Safety reasons parents are requested not to stay throughout the disco, unless they are helping to run the event.
Unfortunately, the disco is unsuitable for nursery age children. Younger children can be collected from 6.30pm onwards 

& PUMPKIN
CARVING
COMPETITION

DISCO

THURSDAY
OCTOBER 20TH 

5.30PM TO 7.30PM

GROSVENOR HALL

Come in costume if you dare!  

Carve your pumpkin and bring to school on the 20th.
The judging will take place at the disco & prizes awarded for 

‘Best in Each Year’& for ‘Best Parent’s Pumpkin!’
Remember to label your pumpkin with your name and school year!

To enter:


